
 

Kmart  has issued a recall of the Homemaker Nutritional Drink blender sold in New Zealand due to a 

potential fire hazard. 

 

Problem 

An internal component of the blender is made of unsuitable material and the blender is poorly sealed 

against liquid. If spilled liquid enters the internal parts of the blender it has the potential to cause fire.  

 

Details 

The affected model is identifiable by the model number SA-RB-13409. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What to do 

Customers should stop using the blender immediately  and return the product to any Kmart store for a 

full refund. 

 

Contact 

For more information contact Kmart Customer service on 0800 945 995 Monday – Friday between 
8.00am – 5.00pm or visit www.kmart.co.nz. 
 
 

Fire Related 

Product Recall Notice 

Homemaker Nutritional Drink Blender 

 

Date issued:  04 November 2015 

This notification has been compiled using information from external sources for the promotion of fire safety. Although care has been 
taken in preparing the information published, the New Zealand Fire Service does not guarantee the accuracy of it. The Fire Service is 
not responsible for any errors or omissions and accepts no liability whatsoever for any loss or damage howsoever arising. 
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